
The Northern Ireland Assembly and Business Trust (NIABT) works to 
forge links with, and promote the exchange of knowledge and 
information between local businesses and parliamentarians in 
Northern Ireland. 

Harland and Wolff Heavy Industries Limited will host an NIABT 
educational visit at its premises at Queen’s Island, Belfast on 
Friday, 15 June 2012. 

Members are advised to make their own way to the venue.

Members will receive a presentation on the company’s 
background which will include a discussion on the move away 
from the traditional ship building industry and the development of 
new and innovative engineering and consultancy initiatives. 

This educational event is open to all members of NIABT.

Where:	Queen’s Island Belfast.

When:	 Friday 15 June, 2012

Agenda

9:30 am Tea/coffee on arrival

10:00 am Presentation by H & W

10:45 am Q & A Session

11:15 am Site tour

1:30 pm Close

Background and Introduction, Harland and Wolff 
heavy Industries Limited
Building on 150 years of marine manufacturing experience, 
Harland and Wolff offers a unique combination of vast facilities 
and technical capability. For further information on the work of 
Harland and Wolff please visit their website 

http://www.harland-wolff.com/

RSVP by: 
3 June 2012 to Ivor Gibson at niabt@niassembly.gov.uk or telephone 028 9041 8365.� We look forward to seeing you

NIABT Educational Visit to Harland and Wolff Heavy Industries Limited


